[image: Graphical user interface, application

Description automatically generated with medium confidence]
[bookmark: _Hlk108088333]Our Ref: SA: HT-parental letter/HAR/JOD
Date: 26th October 2022








Dear Parent/Carer,

As we approach the colder months, I wanted to send a reminder about our uniform expectations. 

Students can wear a knitted, V-neck navy jumper underneath their blazer. You can purchase these from local supermarkets. Examples of appropriate jumpers are:

https://tuclothing.sainsburys.co.uk/p/Navy-V-Neck-Jumper-2-Pack-%283-16-Years%29/140665127?gbraid=0AAAAADCAkB8LvFMTLysydxx2BKcGwhas9&istCompanyId=07cf3c1d-7207-477f-aab0-212732e114dd&istFeedId=03391e81-6312-4095-9322-96087f0115ae&istItemId=pqprltitx&istBid=t&&src=Google&med=Shopping&utm_source=Google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=17419360961&utm_term=140665127140665127&utm_content=shopping&utm_custom1=136629722159&utm_custom2=825-875-8916&gbraid=0AAAAADCAkB8LvFMTLysydxx2BKcGwhas9&gclid=Cj0KCQjwhsmaBhCvARIsAIbEbH7V8aZPWNYfOiPYvRcGAHI_SofWg0-Q7mf4wnPTStupsfKQ3Z9QjdEaAny4EALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds

https://www.marksandspencer.com/2-pack-unisex-pure-cotton-jumper/p/clp60168338?extid=ps_ps-gpla_ggl_school_ch__-_UK_-_-_baussc&gbraid=0AAAAAD7g6bTjknrJOucah2zAx4ivVtmJ5&gbraid=0AAAAAD7g6bTjknrJOucah2zAx4ivVtmJ5&gclid=Cj0KCQjwhsmaBhCvARIsAIbEbH7kCXVXjXjr_5RS2q2i6PbA-qElgP3v2YWUX3WHQPF3KxtKWuZP2jgaAldsEALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds

Students are not allowed to wear hoodies in school. All hoodies will be confiscated. Any student wearing a hoodie on more than one occasion will need a parent or carer to collect their hoodie from the office. 

Students can of course wear a coat to school and wear this at social times, but it must be removed as soon as they enter the school building. 

Students should not wear any visible layers underneath their school uniform, where they can be seen above the neckline of their shirt. 

Tights and socks should be black and only school shoes should be worn, boots are not allowed. 

Navy or black thermal layers (skins) for upper and lower body are allowed for PE.


cont…








Thank you for your continued support with helping Ruskin to maintain our high expectations of students. 

We hope you have a restful half term and we look forward to welcoming your child back on Tuesday 1st November. 

Kind regards, 

C Harrison

Mrs C Harrison
Senior Assistant Headteacher
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Community High School

Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.
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